
Irishtown-Summerside 
Habitat Stewardship 
Agreement

The Town of Irishtown-Summerside and the Government of Newfoundland 
and Labrador signed a HABITAT STEWARDSHIP AGREEMENT in July 2023, 
committing to the conservation and enhancement of wildlife habitat within 
the town’s planning boundaries.

The agreement designates the area spanning from the Northshore Highway 
(Highway 440) to the northwestern municipal planning area boundary as the 
Irishtown-Summerside Conservation Area, which encompasses Hughes Brook 
and totals 89 acres (36 hectares). 

What to look for:

Greater yellowlegs Rusty blackbird

Hughes Brook


